KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE
Be Safe Be Respectful Be a Learner

Wednesday 19" March 2025

ANZAC DAY SERVICE

Dear Parents and Carers,

Each year, the City of Penrith Sub — Branch RSL conducts an ANZAC Service for the students of local
schools. This ANZAC Service provides an opportunity for our students to observe the solemnity of the
occasion, reflect on the sacrifices of our service men and women and to appreciate the freedom we, as a
nation, enjoy.

The Anzac Service will occur during school hours on Tuesday 8th April, 2025. This is a free event as bus
transport is provided by Penrith RSL. All Year 6 students are expected to attend. They are required to wear
full school uniform, including a school hat. They must wear sunscreen and bring a water bottle, as it can be
quite warm in the stand at the Paceway. Students will be supervised by Stage 3 teachers and support staff.

Students will be departing the school at approximately 9.30am and returning approximately 12.30pm. They
will be given the opportunity to have their crunch and sip before departing and will have their lunch upon
returning to school.

Please complete the permission via the Sentral portal app or by the permission slip below and return it to
the school office by Friday 4™ of April, 2025.

Miss Martin és iwnfaﬁ

Principal Assistant Principal

STAGE THREE ANZAC SERVICE PERMISSION SLIP

| give permission for my child of class: to attend
the City of Penrith Sub — Branch RSL ANZAC Service at The Paceway on TUESDAY 8" APRIL, 2025. |
understand that the students will be travelling to and from the venue by bus and will be supervised by the
Stage 3 teachers.

There have been no changes to my child’s medical information submitted at start of 2025.
(please tick).

OR indicate.

Special needs of my child /
children of which you should be
aware (eg allergies, medication)

Name: Parent/Carer Signed:

Dated:

Please submit permission via the SENTRAL PORTAL APP or return this slip by Friday 4t" April
2025.
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